To whom it may concern,

lam writing in regard to the “Tabor to Platte Rail to Trail” proposal. It is my hope to share some ™t
on the matter. Having grown up very close to this proposed and then becoming a 10-year reside:

Rapid City, this matter is important to me. As an avid hiker and trail runner, | can attest to an ent
community that actively travels throughout the Midwest to experience its trail systems. if not fo
substantial health and mental benefits that come from experiencing the outdoors, one should w he
financia” 1in that comes from those who travel to experience it these trails. Additionally, campg Is
near the Missouri River have experienced an unprecedented growth during the past 2 years. This has
undoubtedly been observed inthe loca  nmunities. By not providing these campers or the numerous
hiking/running/biking enthusi.  across the country with a proper trial experience, we are simply
allowing their dollars to go to the  mmunities that do offer these experiences.

As a former resident of Rapid City and son  ine who has personally observed the numerous benefits
that come with a good trail system, | urge you to progress this proposal. Thank you for your
considerations.

Best regards,

Dr. Jevin Meyerink






disabilities especially appreciate such an
environment. On trails we visit throughout the
country, we see hand-pedaled bikes and trikes,
wheelchairs and eactric-assisted bikes.

If grant money aile...e, as inferred by the trail
opponent'slet ¢ ith ikotashouldindeed take
advantage c. .t ra__2r than let another state benefit
from it.

Our experieni has 1own that there are always
abjections by landowners and some other
taxpayers to the establishment of new Rails to
Trails. This is generally because opponents have
little knowledge of the benefits of trails and little or
no experience with trails. Hopefully, our state will
follow the lead of I states in establishing more
beautiful and health-promotii trails.












Sept. 24, 2t

To whom it may concern,

As a Charles Mix County land o ,retired r.  hospitality business owner, and former
member of South Dakota Tourism, | am hz vy to support the efforts of “Friends of Tabor to
Platte Rail to Trail”.

We have had a few bikerscor  :h oul eaand they seem to enjoy our rural environment
and small town Mom & Pop busine

Tourism has become very importz  for our small towns, county, and State. There are many
small towns along the rail, who would ber  t from this trail. The proposed  reational trail
would enhance the visitor experience at nearby State Parks & recreation areas, along the
Missouri River. This would bea| st to the economies of the small towns along the trac i
counties, the Yankton Sioux Tribe and South Dakota.

Sincerely,

Judy Parker

SR
Geddes, SD _. J42



























From: Veurink  urance Agency, LLC -
Da Thu,Oct 2021, 9:13 AM
Subj - Trail.

TO: N\ AANAAAAAGCANAN AL

I think tF  trailv  |d be awesome. Too bad the trail can't stay on tt  rail. Ke )
us updated. 1

Sent from my e






